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Plastic surgery in Hong Kong began at a rudimentary level in 
the early 1960s with doctors who had acquired some training 
overseas, particularly the UK and the US, and then returned to 
Hong Kong. Things then progressed at an accelerated pace, and 
by 1967, the Hong Kong Society of Plastic, Reconstructive and 
Aesthetic Surgeons was founded. It is a non-profit organization 
established with the aim of promoting education, training, and 
research in the field. Over more than half a century, the Society 
has contributed a great deal to the development of plastic sur-
gery in Hong Kong. As part of its commitment to regular con-
tinuing medical education meetings, the Society has organized 
conferences and invited numerous overseas experts to give lec-
tures. 

We are delighted to partner with Archives of Plastic Surgery, as 
well as the other regional societies that now all have a stake in 
the success of this journal. We congratulate the editorial board 
on this most worthwhile endeavor. This is sure to take us all to 
another level.
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